
 

 

28th June 2022 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

Non-uniform day – tombola prize donations 

 

To help with preparations for the Junior/Infant School BBQ which is on Friday 

15th July, we are holding a non-uniform day on Friday 8th July and in return we 

would welcome donations for the tombola stall.   Children may wear clothing 

of their choice but please can we ask that they wear sensible footwear.  

 

It’s not too late to order food – the deadline is Friday 1st July so please return 

all forms and money to the school office.  We would be very grateful for help 

from parents with the following: setting up, cooking, tombola, bar, 

refreshments and clearing away.  If you are able to help, please tick the 

section on the food order form and return it to the school office.  

 

There are lots of exciting games and stalls planned so we hope you can join 

us.   

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mrs Sonja Adams 

 

 

 


